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May 27, 2010 

 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion with Bill Drummond  
 
Bill Drummond, the manager of the Western Montana Generating and Transmission 
Cooperative, will visit with the Council at the Missoula meeting.  Bill has been active in the 
regional power industry for many years including working at the Idaho PUC and as Executive 
Director of the Public Power Council.  He is very active in Bonneville proceedings such as the 
Regional Dialogue and other policy initiatives.  Recently he has served on the Northwest Energy 
Efficiency Taskforce and particularly has focused on the role and structure of the Regional 
Technical Forum. 
 
His meeting with the Council offers a chance for Council members to explore issues relating to 
Bonneville and its public power customers. 
 
 


